
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 

 

Regularly scheduled business meeting of June 8, 2020 

A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:37 pm. 

 

In attendance were Treasurer Maureen Kuebler, Secretary Rita Wilkinson, Director Susan 

Acosta, Paul Hives, Dan Akins and Steve Brown. 

 

Old Business: 

1. Minutes from the May meeting were read and a motion made to approve those minutes 

carried. 

2. Treasurer's Report:  

Total Deposits for May: $639.05 Expenses $358.75. Bank balance as of 5/31/2020: 

$16,002.81. A motion made to approve the report unanimously carried.  

3. Lower gazebo/pavilion has been pressure washed but the floor needs another round. We 

will investigate painters and are considering options for a new step up into the entrance. 

4. New lighting fixtures have been installed in the shed. 

5. Robinson & Son’s is mowing every two weeks.  

New Business:  

1. We need to purchase wood filler for carpenter bee damage, wasp and hornet spray and 

another garden rake. 

2. Steve will trim the lower branches of several trees. 

3. Dog fights: we discussed at length ways to handle patrons who are involved in dog fights 

and visitors who won’t try to call off dogs that are annoying others. We will try to put 

some blurbs on our home page and facebook to guide them to handle it between 

themselves as well as what to watch for to try avoid issues. Although it is posted 

everywhere, we also plan to include in the thankyou for joining message that the dog park 

is not responsible for injuries that might occur during their visits and dog owners must 

work out issues between themselves. “Your dog is YOUR responsibility.” 

4. There are some ongoing issues with new member registration data being transferred into 

the database. Paul is working on finding and fixing it. 

5. We discussed needing more large stones, 8” – 10”, to abate erosion. These can be 

installed when trenches for the drainage pipes are dug. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:38 pm. 

 


